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Many of us have to make hard decisions to live within our own budgets and income. 

Sometimes we have to make hard decisions and cut out special interests in order to 

not go above and beyond our income. This Bill is a slap to the face of every hard 

working Oregonian! Instead of raising our already high taxes, learn to function within 

the budget you’ve already been given. Cut wasteful spending, finish projects on time 

and under budget. We will NOT pay for this ridiculous increase. Money does not grow 

on trees and Oregonians are tired of your tax increases and poor budget planning. 

Go back to the drawing board and work something out with what you’ve been given! 

This born & raised Oregonian family has had enough!  


